
 

 

 

N-O-T-I-C-E 
 
 
TO:   All Interested Parties 
 
FROM:  Bruce R. Ramge, CPCU, CIE 
    Director of Insurance 
 
DATE:   October 14, 2020 
 
SUBJECT  Workshops Planned to Discuss Flood Insurance Manual Updates 
 
 

Nebraska is planning on having brief, one hour, biannual Workshops each October and April to 
discuss the changes in the Flood Insurance Manual.  This will become more and more 
informative as we approach the unveiling of Risk Rating 2.0, a whole new way of rating flood 
insurance.  These workshops will also discuss issues with writing claims, or any topic that 
would seem relevant to agents who write flood insurance policies. 
 
The first workshop will be held on Thursday, October 29, at 2:00pm (Central).  Though this 
workshop is a cooperative effort between FEMA, Nebraska DNR, and the Nebraska Department 
of Insurance, the issues discussed should be of interest to insurance agents anywhere, and all 
are welcome. 
 
This workshop has been approved for one credit hour of property and casualty for Nebraska 
resident agents.  As a part of the registration, agents will be required to provide their National 
Producer Number (NPN) to receive credit.  
 
Anyone can register for the free workshop by clicking on the following link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAtde2tqDgtHNfiiogJiPjhPkVh0KtEwmvu 

 
SAVE THE DATE:  Tentative date of next workshop is April 15, 2021, from 2:00-3:00 (Central). 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2FtZAtde2tqDgtHNfiiogJiPjhPkVh0KtEwmvu&data=04%7C01%7CPeg.Jasa%40nebraska.gov%7C5971646744ec45bf26f808d86f885a7f%7C043207dfe6894bf6902001038f11f0b1%7C0%7C0%7C637381978706053573%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=NpfGW%2B5ncexceigy12te1WfJX7j%2FaOfU1RyFUcX93I0%3D&reserved=0

